
 

 

  

CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE IN WATER RESOURCES ENGINEERING 

University of Engineering and Technology, Lahore 
 

ADMISSION NOTICE 

Extension in Due Date  
 

With reference to the admission notice published in National Press on July 22, 2014 and 

August 10, 2014 for admission in M.Sc. Water Resources Engineering, Water Resources 

Management, Engineering Hydrology and Hydropower Engineering. The due date for 

submission of applications is extended upto August 30, 2014. All terms and conditions are 

same as mentioned earlier. 

WRITTEN TEST:  Written test will now be conducted on September 04, 2014 at 11:30 

a.m. at the Centre. 

For more information email at cewre@cewre.edu.pk or call at the following numbers. 

  

Prof. Dr. Abdul Sattar Shakir 
DIRECTOR (042 - 99250256-57-58) 
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